
 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

• Contract Number: CNR048  
• Project:  Interstate 24, Bridge Replacement over Spring Street and Oldham 

Street  
• Date:   
• Question:   

 

 

 

 

 

• TDOT Response:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

* Please email questions to Jamie Fitzpatrick at Jamie.Fitzpatrick@tn.gov.   

Please reference the existing bridge drawings for both Spring St and Oldham St – there is Reinforced 
Concrete Slope Pavement shown/present on the existing structures.  Oldham St also has a Chain Link Fence 
located at Bent 1. 

1. Is it the intent of the Owner to have the contractor replace the slope pavement removed to facilitate 
the construction of the wall?  If so, is there any requirement for fiberboard?  How will the state pay 
for the replacement? 

2. Is it the intent of the Owner for the contractor to replace or tie in the Chain Link Fence which exists 
at Bent 1 on Oldham? 

 

2/17/2017   

1. Removal of the slope pavement will be paid under item 202-03.  Replacement of the slope pavement 
will be paid under item 604-03.07. Cost of ½ inch preformed expansion joint filler wherever the slope 
pavement abuts a portion of the bridge sub-structure shall be included in this item as well. 

2. The fence will tie with the new bent/crashwall. 
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